Pamela Morales

To: Phillip Bratby
Cc: Grant Greene-Smith
Subject: RE: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 -

Tank 101 Demolition

From: Phillip Bratby [mailto:pbratby@ausgrid.com.au]

Sent: Thursday, 21 September 2017 12:52 PM

To: Pamela Morales <pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Grant Greene-Smith <ggreenes@ausgrid.com.au>

Subject: Fw: Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works, 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544 MOD 3 - Tank 101
Demolition

Hi Pamela

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the below application.

Ausgrid does not have any assets which will be impacted and does not wish to make a submission.
Regards,

Phil Bratby | Program Development Manager | Project Development | Ausgrid

Level 2, 570 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 AUSTRALIA
®: 02 9269 7216 (Extn 37216) | &: 02 9269 4863 (Extn 34863) | 4: 0409 087 973 | x: pbratby@ausgrid.com.au |
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